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The Parish of St John the Evangelist, Great Stanmore is
committed to implementing the House of Bishops’ safeguarding
policies and good practice guidance.

A formal statement to adopt the House of Bishops’ “Promoting a
Safer Church; safeguarding policy statement” was agreed by
the Parochial Church Council and recorded in the minutes of the
meeting on 215t May 2025.
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